THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH INVITES YOU TO A

PUBLIC MEETING

ON

PINE STREET PARK AND PLAYGROUND

WHEN:

Tuesday, March 31, 2009 at 7:00 p.m.

WHERE:

Conference Room A, Portsmouth City Hall One Junkins Avenue

WHY:

- To obtain feedback on a draft improvement plan for the Pine Street Park and Playground.
- Previously, in May 2008, a neighborhood meeting was held to obtain input from neighborhood residents on the park's condition and preferred improvements.

WHO:

For more information, please contact David Moore, Assistant Community Development Director, Portsmouth City Hall, 610-7226